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Coaches and club officials in Berkshire are being invited to a workshop designed to help get youngsters into the
sport and give them a great experience.

The Club Experience for Young People Workshop has been organised by Get Berkshire Active.

It will focus on young people aged 11-25 and cover topics including: Why delivering a great experience for young
people is important; how to listen to and respond to the needs of young people in your club; and how to
translate that into ensuring your club can recruit and retain young players.

The workshop is at St Martin’s Place in Slough from 6.30-8pm on Tuesday October 24. Click here to book your
place.
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